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December 9, 1999 
 
 
Vicki Ledbetter 
Appraisal Subcommittee 
200 K Street, NW 
Suite 310 
!ashington, DC 20006 

Dear Ms. Ledbetter: 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to qualify those certified residential appraisers in Nevada 
who obtained their license after the AQB requirements increased from 2400 to 2500 hours. 
Herewith please find a printout of all certified residential appraisal licenses along with a list of 
those that were qualified in another state and a list of those that qualified in Nevada. 

 
[DELETION] was the only licensee that did not qualify and was downgraded to a 

licensed residential appraiser. 
 
Should you need additional information please do not hesitate to contact me at 775-687 

6428. 
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